Rainhill Way, Bow, London, E3 3ER

Tel: 020 8980 3076

Email: office@st-agnes.towerhamlets.sch.uk

...

Headteacher: Ms B McDaid

17th January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

As I am sure you are now aware from media coverage the outcome of the recent ballot for strike action has resulted in NEU (Teachers) members voting to strike.

I am getting in touch to give you as much notice as possible about the impact of this teachers' strike in our school. This will affect four of our classes. These are Reception, Year One, Year Two and Year Five. All other classes will remain open and children are expected to come to school.

Strike Dates for London are as follows:

- 1<sup>st</sup> February
- 2<sup>nd</sup> March regional
- 15<sup>th</sup> March
- 16<sup>th</sup> March

I am sorry that you will have to make alternative arrangements for your child at short notice, and/or that they will experience further disruption to their education. I understand that this situation may be frustrating but St. Agnes School will continue to work closely with our staff union representative to keep up to date with the situation and I will inform you as soon as possible if arrangements change further.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely Bul, Soud

Ms Brid McDaid

HEADTEACHER